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Dear Sir/Madam,

Please reconsider the housing development plans in the Aireborough district. This area gets very
busy already with traffic and I am concerned that
an increase in housing could make the congestion problems severe. The green areas are well used
for the benefit of the population and I would not like to see these diminished.

I understand that the proposed development sites are not consistent with national green belt policy.
I am also concerned that the infrastructure of this area could not support the demands
associated with more housing.

Please keep me informed of the outcome of the review because I would like be able to respond.

Yours sincerely

John Leonard
15 Copt Royd Grove
Yeadon
Leeds
LS19 7HQ




